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Hello, we just want to let you know:  

Some years ago my family and friends enjoyed our holiday in NSW and we were really happy to 

see any wildlife. We were eager to see kangaroos, so famous for AUS, but they were not easy to 

find.  

Later we couldn´t stop watching these nice lovable animals. Many tourists are coming for this 

experience. You should give kangaroos the chance to survive with a sufficient number of 

individuals!  

Kind regards 


